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Nursery Update

 Friday 15th September 2023
	Hello there and welcome to our first newsletter.
We aim to send one home once a fortnight to keep you updated about the things we are up to and pass on any information. Apologises for this one as it’s going to have lots of boring [but vital] stuff in it.

The children are doing incredibly well, although we are all very tired [us included!] They are settling in well and getting to grips with the new routines and making lots of new friends.



	This week we have been settling the children in, establishing routines and talking about being kind and helpful. We have spent time learning each other’s names and sharing in small groups as well as learning the names for our feelings with the help of “The Colour Monster.” I have really enjoyed chatting with everyone and looking at the family photos that you all kindly provided. They are now all proudly on display for the children to share and look at
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	 Next week we will begin our Baseline Assessments. The children will think that they are taking part in fun activities but it’s a vital part of our year, establishing where individual children are so we can begin to move their learning forward. We will be looking at gross and fine motor skills as well as basic number and literacy skills.
 Starting on Wednesday, our Deputy Head Mrs Marsland will be covering me in Nursery. She has spent lots of time with us this week, getting to know the children and our routine and I know that she’s really looking forward to being over here each Wheelie Wednesday. Mrs McGuirk will, of course, be on hand for continuity.                      

	Things to bear in mind….
Please clearly name all water bottles, coats, jackets and jumpers as some of the children are not recognising their things or we have duplicated items. 
Shared reading books are changed by the children whenever they wish. We encourage them to do it themselves first thing in the morning and only one book should be in their bag at any one time.

Toilet accidents are to be expected when we are settling in and we do our best to clean the children up as best we can. However, there will be occasions when there is “more than we can handle” with baby wipes and we may be calling for your child to be collected. We hope you understand. 

If your child goes home in Nursery spare clothes, please endeavour to send them back asap as we can quickly run out.

Only plain water in water bottles please. No flavoured water thank you.

	If you are out and about, or your child has a “Wow” moment, please send us a post on Seesaw so your child can share it with their friends on our whiteboard. It’s a fantastic talking tool.

	

	




